
From: Jeff Mendenhall [mailto:jeff.a.mendenhall@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:35 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: Senate Bill 716 

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing as a Washington County resident and business owner (we employ 5 people who live 

in Washington and Multnomah counties) to register my opposition to SB 716. 

 

Thank you for taking testimony in regards to this bill.  My understanding is that despite opinion 

being overwhelmingly against SB 716, a possible Senate Environment Committee work session 

has been scheduled for tomorrow.  As others have noted, investment in existing industrial land 

supply, not raw land is what is needed for further economic development in Oregon.  I urge you 

to not hold the work session and to stop SB 716. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Mendenhall 

co-founder and owner 

TeamEstrogen.com 

Hillsboro, Oregon 

971-222-7530 
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